
 

   

 

                               23.08.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 

Dear Clients and Partners, 
      
    As we approach the celebrations of Ukraine’s Flag Day and Independence Day, we at Centravis 
extend our warmest greetings to our colleagues, clients, and partners. These days remind us of 
our national pride and the enduring spirit of our country. We are grateful for your continued 
partnership and trust, which empower us to strive for excellence and innovation in all we do. 
 
Current Operations: 
 
    This week, I am pleased to report that Centravis has successfully passed the monthly 
monitoring audit conducted by Bureau Veritas for July. The audit results reaffirmed the stability 
of our operations: 

• The production situation at CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION UKRAINE PJSC is stable, with 

normal production and shipment of products to our customers continuing 

uninterrupted. 

• No significant factors that could adversely affect our operations were detected during 

the audit. 

 



 

   

 

Thank you for being an integral part of our journey. Here’s to continuing our collaboration and 
achieving new milestones together. 
      
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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